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“But without faith it is impossible to please Him ...” 
Hebrews 11:6 

 

 TTHHEE  KKLLIINNEE  FFAAMMIILLYY  

Missionaries to Canada 

Greetings Brethren, 
 
Summer has arrived so far in the form of rain. 
Perhaps you have heard of the severe flooding in 
Calgary AB. We have experienced the same rain 
systems in BC and to a lesser degree some flooding 
too. However, it has not dampened our spirits.  
 
In mid-April we had a “Friend Day” at our church and 
had 10 visitors come. We also baptized two on that 
day. What a joyful day it was. Then in May we held 
our Annual Spring Revival Meetings. We spent a 
significant amount of time in prayer before and 
during the meetings which made a difference. In 
previous years we had always gone from Thursday 
through Sunday, but this year we began on Sunday 
and ran through Thursday. Of course this added an 
extra day and God blessed it in a wonderful way. Our 
friend Evangelist Bill Smith returned to preach for 
again. The Lord gave him just the right messages and 
many good decisions were made. 

 

The first weekend in June our city had an annual 
festival which includes a parade down the main 
street of town. We entered a float featuring Vacation 
Bible School as its theme. Eight members from our 
church walked beside the float and handed gospel 
tracts and VBS invitations to those watching the 
parade. We gave out around 1300 tracts and 700 VBS 
flyers out that day. Bible school will be July 15-19 and 
since the parade we have been having kids 
registering for VBS. Please pray for our Bible school. 
Believe it or not we are the only church in our town 
that has a VBS. Many families look forward to this 
annual event and I have even heard of families who 
do not come to our church that plan their summer 
around our VBS.  
 
Recently, I have made a couple of new contacts 
during our weekly door knocking. One man I met is 
named Darrel. I went to Darrel’s house last Wed. and 
was able to talk with him for over two hours about 
the gospel. He did not trust Christ that night but he 
was in church this Sunday. Please pray that he will 
soon be saved.   
 
I want to let you know that we truly appreciate your 
continual prayers and support for our family and 
ministry. God is working in Castlegar BC, Canada! 
 

Thanks and God Bless, 
The Kline Family 

The Kline Family, 813 7
th

 Ave, Castlegar BC, V1N1R8 

250-365-7556 -   tomkline@telus.net 


